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June 20,2022 VIA EMAIL

Paul Schilling, Director
Martin County Growth Management Department
2401 SE Monterey Road
Stuart, FL 34996

Re: Becker 14 CPA #21-08, CPA 21-09 and Discovery PUD (H123-002) Application for PUD
Agreement (Our ref. #18-366) - Request to Table

Dear Paul:

Please consider this correspondence a formal request to table the Becker B-14 Comprehensive Plan
Amendments, namely CPA #21-08 (PH-2) and CPA #21-09 (PH-3) and the Discovery PUD application
(PHQJ-1). Tlie purpose of the tabling request is to evaluate alternative language for the text amendment
based on input from various stakeholders in the community.

If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Morris A. Crady, 4i
Senior Vice President

End,

Copy to: Development team
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